
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 4/15/2011 8:49:54 AM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Weld Question from one of our engineers

1. Last night while reviewing API's Recommended Practice 11110 Fifth Edition, June 2007 it became 
dear that there is a potential problem contained within PG&E's Hydrotest Program.

2. THE PROBLEM: Because of the way PG&E has proposed to establish the test boundaries for each 
segment by cutting the pipe and capping in lieu of using valve closures, internal piugs/dams, or freeze 
plugs the four (4) new welded joints will not easily be hydrotested as required by CFR 49 Part 192.

We would like PG&E’s response to this potential problem.

Michelle Cooke
Assistant Chief Administrative Law Judge

415 703 2637

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
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